
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE � OCTOBER 7, 2002  

PARKING RESTRICTIONS AT IMMACULATE CONCEPTION C.S. 

Recommendation 

Councillor Bernie DI Vona recommends that: 
 
The Engineering Department Staff initiate no parking restrictions in front of Immaculate 
Conception Catholic School, 500 Aberdeen Avenue during the evening hours. 

Purpose 

To decrease acts of loitering and public mischief during the evening hours. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Several residents have contacted my office with concerns about the illegal activities taking place 
on the school property and in front of the school. 

Conclusion 

The no parking restrictions may deter these practices. 

Attachments 

N/A 

Report prepared by: 

Lucy Cardile 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 
 Councillor Bernie Di Vona 

 


